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Exciting things are happening at Aspire. While the doctors are 
sad to leave the place they’ve called home, we are proud to 
be creating beautiful new spaces for our patients. Rest 
assured we’ll work hard to avoid any inconvenience for you 
during the process.

In the meantime, here’s what you need to know:

•  Drs. Chauhan, Dunn, Kovanci and Schenk will soon be 
seeing you at our Medical Center location on Main 
Street, less than a mile from the Fannin office. We are 
currently upfitting the Medical Center suite, and should be 
ready to move in July 1st. 
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•  Drs. Grunert and Mangal will still see patients at 7900 
Fannin, on the campus of The Woman’s Hospital, but will 
soon move to a completely remodeled Suite 2700. We’ll 
keep you posted as the date gets closer.

As always, we’re here for you. If you have 
questions, please ask an Aspire team member. 
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